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TRAILER PARK CONDITIONS BRITISH STEEL SCUNTHORPE

Issue – Excessive waste, such as Rubber Matting and Plastic Edge Protection, 
being discarded on the Trailer Parks. The bulk of this is due to drivers NOT
following the Dropping Off procedures/ Induction information and leaving 
the items at the trailer door area. British Steel have been carrying out an 
extensive clean up program recently in the trailer parks and will not tolerate 
this practise any longer. The items are not required for their loads so, if the 
items need to stay with the trailer then, ensure drivers follow instructions or 
provide a box for the items to be stored in prior to arrival.

YOU WOULD NOT ACCEPT THIS AT YOUR PARKING AREAS!

ANY TRAILER 
FOUND NOT LEFT 
CORRECTLY WILL 
HAVE THESE 
ITEMS 
DEEMED AS 
WASTE AND 
DISPOSED OF
ACCORDINGLY!


